
 

 

 
 
Dear Stage 1 Parents/Carers 
 
 

 

          MINI FETE 2022 – FRIDAY 9 DECEMBER 
                       STAGE 1 STALLS 

 
 
 
The Year 6 Mini Fete will take place on Friday 9 December. Stage 1 will be holding two stalls as 
follows: 
 
Year 1 – ‘Hoop Toss Game’ where everyone wins a prize  
 
Year 2 – ‘Lucky Dip’ stall   
 
We are asking the parents and carers of Stage 1 students to kindly donate some prizes. Donated 
prizes will need to be new and not previously used. Prizes can include but are not limited to the 
following: 
 
 
Lollies        Pencils, paper, rubbers, highlighters 
Chocolate       Stickers 
Toiletries       Toy cars, balls or other small toys 
Hair Accessories      Note pads 
Books        Playing cards 
    
 
 
We would appreciate if donations could be sent to your child’s teacher by Friday 25 November. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Natalie Mansour       Kylie McKenna 
Principal        Stage 1 Assistant Principal  
1 November 2022 


